

BARBARA SHARIEF

PRESIDENT BROWARD

KATHY BRYANT

PRESIDENT ELECT
MARION

CHRISTOPHER G. CONSTANCE, M.D.

FIRST VICE PRESIDENT
CHARLOTTE

KARSON TURNER

SECOND VICE PRESIDENT

HENDRY .

GROVER C. ROBINSON, IV

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT
ESCAMBIA

R. SCOTT SHALLEY

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

April 29, 2016

Martina Brawer, Executive Director Florida Library Association 541 East Tennessee Street, No. 103 Tallahassee, Florida 32308

Dear Ms. Brawer:

On behalf of the Florida Association of Counties (FAC), I want to thank you for meeting with us and sharing the publication "Florida Public Library Outcomes & Standards 2015." Based on our review of the document, it's clear that your association put serious thought into developing standards that ensure libraries meet the needs of our communities.

We also appreciate that your association, while providing such standards, encourages each library to establish its own desired level of achievement and outcome measures. Accordingly, we would like to express our support of your association's work in developing the outcome and standards and look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

R. Scott Shalley

**Executive Director**